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Dear TABC Members, 
 

     I hope all of you have had a restful and relaxing summer and are now ready as we near the 2019-2020 school year! Each year 
brings new challenges and exciting opportunities that we must be ready to face, both as an individual and as a profession.  The 
game is ever-changing and it is our responsibility as coaches to adapt and adjust on the court and in the classroom. I want to thank 
all of the past TABC Presidents for their outstanding leadership and most recently to Jaime Boswell of Alice ISD for a job well 
done.  
     Thank you to the UIL, Dr. Charles Breithaupt, Dr. Susan Elza, Brandy Belk, Joseph Garmon, and everyone else that had a hand 
in the new rule allowing coaches to do up to 2 hours of sport-specific skills with their student-athletes beginning this summer. This 
is a fantastic opportunity to build relationships and keep our student-athletes engaged throughout the summer. Now, it is my hope 
that we continue to grow this organization to be the best it can be and continue to be a student of the game. Get involved and help 
out by getting as many coaches as we can to join TABC or offer to serve on a committee. Do not hesitate to contact the TABC 
Staff, TABC Board, or Regional Coordinators with any and all suggestions and solutions. Be passionate in all that you do and have 
a blessed year! 
 

Yours in Basketball and TABC, 
 

Jason Sanders, TABC President, Lumberton High School 
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     This will be the final issue of the Roundball Round-Up published for the 2018-19 membership 
year.  The next issue, which will come out in September will be the first publication for 2019-20.  
Make sure you have renewed your TABC membership for 2019-20.  If you do not receive the 
Roundball Round-Up Newsletter on September 20th, make sure you go online to renew your mem-
bership.  If you think there has been an error, feel free to give the TABC office a call at 281-313-
8222 to verify your membership status.  Look for the Roundball Round-Up on the 20th of the month 
in September, October, November, January, February, March and April.  One final edition will be 
published in the summer of 2020.  Be sure to send any items that might be included in People, Places 
and Things or Hoops for Hope to tabchoops1@gmail.com. 

 

     TABC is happy to announce our fall membership drive which includes a discount for coaches who join between now and Octo-
ber 15, 2019. By joining prior to the basketball season, coaches can use their membership card everywhere it is accepted for the 
entire season, coaches will receive all TABC Roundball Round-up 
newsletters which include valuable information on nomination dead-
lines, clinic information and basketball news from around the state. 
Getting a majority of coaches to join now also allows the TABC 
staff, officers and board members to work to secure top clinic speak-
ers, dedicate time to the rankings, and promote all things connected 
with basketball statewide instead of having to track down delinquent 
members who put off joining until the last minute. Below is the dues 
format: 
 

Individual Dues: $25  
Group Rates:  3 or more from one school $20 each 
   8 or more from one school $15 each 
   15 or more from one school $10 each 
 

Group memberships must be sent in together, either online, 
mailed or faxed. 
 

Remember, membership after October 15, 2019 goes back to $35 and 
a $15 late fee applies to membership after December 31st,2019. 
 

JOIN NOW and SAVE!  Miss Basketball, Nyah Green, Allen HS 
Mr. Basketball, Tyrese Maxey, South Garland HS 

mailto:tabchoops1@gmail.com
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!ǳƎǳǎǘ  Sign up for TABC Membersip  

{ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ т  TABC Board Meeting - Comfort Suites - Austin 

нл  First 2019-20 Newsletter - Make Sure You Are A Member 

hŎǘƻōŜǊ  Membership Cards Will Be Mailed - Be Sure You Have Joined 

мп  First Day for TAPPS Practice 

мр  Last Day to Join TABC at Fall Membership Special Rate 

нн  First Day for TAPPS Scrimmages 

но  First Day for UIL Girls Practice 

ну  First Day for TAPPS Interschool Games 

ол  First Day for UIL Boys Practice 

bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ н  First Day for UIL Girls Scrimmages 

у  First Day for UIL Girls Interschool Games 

ф  First Day for UIL Boys Scrimmages 

мр  First Day for UIL Boys Interschool Games 

5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ  Mandatory Five Consecutive Days Off (must include 12/24-26) 

CŜōǊǳŀǊȅмн  TAPPS District Certicifation 

мр  UIL Girls District Certification 

нн  UIL Boys District Certification 

нт-ну  TAPPS Girls State Championships 

ну-нф  UIL Girls Regional Tournament 

ну-нф  TAPPS Boys State Championships 

aŀǊŎƘ р-т  UIL Girls State Tournament at the Alamodome 

с-т  UIL Boys Regional Tournament 

мн-мп  UIL Boys State Tournament at the Alamodome 

aŀȅ м  Last Day to Pre-Register for TABC Clinic 

мп-мс  TABC Clinic in San Antonio 

WǳƴŜ  TABC Camp of Champs - Southwestern University 
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Small School Girls ï Carrie Grona, Coach  Small School Girls, Eric Schilling, Coach 

Large School Girls ï Andrea Robinson, Coach   Large School Girls ï Kit Kyle, Coach 

    Small School Boys - David Schmidt, Coach           Small School Boys ï Joe Sigler, Coach 

   Large School Boys ï Duane Gregory, Coach      Large School Boys ï Albert Thomas, Coach 
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  Jason Hooten, Sam Houston State     Hanna Howard, TCU  

          Steve Henson, UTSA       Mark Kellogg, Steven F. Austin 

           Mike Rhoades, VCU      Gary Blair, Texas A&M 

     Buzz Williams, Texas A&M       Jamie Boswell, TABC President 
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Brooke Atkinson, New Mexico State       Chris Holtmann, Ohio State 

         Andre Cook, St. Edwards           Krista Gerlich, UT Arlington 

              Susan Elza, UIL        Brandy Belk, UIL  

  Joe Golding, Abilene Christian           Mike Neighbors, Arkansas  


